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This best-selling book introduces you to the principles of sound, perception, audio technology and
systems. Whilst offering vital reading for audio students and trainee engineers, this guide is ideal
for anyone concerned with audio, sound and recording, beginners and professionals alike. This new
edition is bang up to date, with a new chapter on sound quality, expanded information on sequecing,
rewire and digital audio synchonisation, pitch correction and blue ray disk.
Providing vital reading for audio students and trainee engineers, this guide is ideal for anyone who
wants a solid grounding in both theory and industry practices in audio, sound and recording. There are
many books on the market covering "how to work it" when it comes to audio equipment—but Sound and
Recording isn’t one of them. Instead, you’ll gain an understanding of "how it works" with this
approachable guide to audio systems. New to this edition: Digital audio section revised substantially
to include the latest developments in audio networking (e.g. RAVENNA, AES X-192, AVB), high-resolution
surround and parametric audio coding, workstation processing technology, mastering for iTunes, and
loudness normalization Coverage of immersive audio systems such as Dolby Atmos, Auro 3D and WFS along
with recent developments in audio object coding Sections on digital radio microphones, loudspeaker
sensitivity issues and development, and highly directional loudspeaker systems Substantial new sections
on recent developments in audio network device discovery and control and the Open Control Architecture
In this thorough introduction to the technology behind audio workstations, Dr Francis Rumsey explains
not only how digital audio works but also how to make best use of its capabilities. A combined revision
of his two successful titles, MIDI Systems and Control and The Audio Workstation Handbook, this new
book covers recent developments such as surround sound formats, direct stream digital, new audio
project formats, new interfaces and alternatives to MIDI. Desktop Audio Technology begins by setting
out principles of digital audio and how these are applied in recording, replay and editing within
workstations. MIDI and synthetic audio control is then covered, looking at the means by which
artificial sounds can be controlled and manipulated. This is followed by explanations of hardware,
including storage devices, buses, computer interfaces and audio processing options. Dr Rumsey then
focuses on transferring audio between systems, including coverage of audio interfaces, networking and
file formats. The next section examines audio software, providing working examples of different
commercial packages that exemplify some of the concepts previously described. The final chapter
considers operational issues such as recent spatial reproduction formats, consumer format mastering and
quality control issues, as well as troubleshooting and systems issues. If you are a student, lecturer
or practitioner in the field of audio and are looking for an authoritative technical guide to the
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underlying principles of digital audio and MIDI, this book is for you. Dr Francis Rumsey is a Reader in
Sound Recording at the University of Surrey (UK) and a Visiting Professor at the School of Music in
Piteå (Sweden). He is a Fellow of the Audio Engineering Society and a regular contributor to the AES
Journal. Dr Rumsey is also author of Spatial Audio and co-author of Sound and Recording (with Tim
McCormick) and The Digital Interface Handbook (with John Watkinson), all published by Focal Press. *
Complex issues are covered in a lucid manner, accessible for those with little prior knowledge of the
subject * Explains how to get the best results from your equipment and includes advice on
troubleshooting when things go wrong * Written by a leading academic and Fellow of the Audio
Engineering Society
"John Leonard also discusses artistic input - working with the director and other designers - as well
as the production process - putting together cue sheets, desk plots, conducting rehearsals, and
operating the show. He gives special attention to musical theatre, with ample discussion of
microphones, piano techs, loudspeaker rigs, and the basics of operating a musical."--BOOK JACKET.

As the most popular and authoritative guide to recording Modern Recording Techniques provides
everything you need to master the tools and day to day practice of music recording and production. From
room acoustics and running a session to mic placement and designing a studio Modern Recording
Techniques will give you a really good grounding in the theory and industry practice. Expanded to
include the latest digital audio technology the 7th edition now includes sections on podcasting, new
surround sound formats and HD and audio. If you are just starting out or looking for a step up in
industry, Modern Recording Techniques provides an in depth excellent read- the must have book
An Introduction to Music Technology, Second Edition provides a clear overview of the essential elements
of music technology for today’s musician. This book focuses on the topics that underlie the hardware
and software in use today: Sound, Audio, MIDI, Computer Notation, and Computer- Assisted Instruction.
Appendices cover necessary computer hardware and software concepts. Written for both music technology
majors and non-majors, this textbook introduces fundamental principles and practices so students can
learn to work with a wide range of software programs, adapt to new music technologies, and apply music
technology in their performance, composition, teaching, and analysis. Features: Thorough explanations
of key topics in music technology Content applicable to all software and hardware, not linked to just
one piece of software or gear In-depth discussion of digital audio topics, such as sampling rates,
resolutions, and file formats Explanations of standard audio plug-ins including dynamics processors,
EQs, and delay based effects Coverage of synthesis and sampling in software instruments Pedagogical
features, including: Further Reading sections that allow the student to delve deeper into topics of
interest Suggested Activities that can be carried out with a variety of different programs Key Terms at
the end of each chapter What Do I Need? Chapters covering the types of hardware and software needed in
order to put together Audio and MIDI systems A companion website with links to audio examples that
demonstrate various concepts, step-by-step tutorials, relevant hardware, software, and additional audio
and video resources. The new edition has been fully updated to cover new technologies that have emerged
since the first edition, including iOS and mobile platforms, online notation software, alternate
controllers, and Open Sound Control (OSC).
This best-selling book introduces you to the principles of sound, perception, audio technology and
systems. Whilst offering vital reading for audio students and trainee engineers, this guide is ideal
for anyone concerned with audio, sound and recording, beginners and professionals alike. Comprehensive
and easy to understand, this fifth edition is bang up to date, with expanded information on digital
audio principles, systems and applications, as well as an extensively updated chapter on MIDI and
synthetic audio control.
Content analysis is one of the most important but complex research methodologies in the social
sciences. In this thoroughly updated Second Edition of The Content Analysis Guidebook, author Kimberly
Neuendorf provides an accessible core text for upper-level undergraduates and graduate students across
the social sciences. Comprising step-by-step instructions and practical advice, this text unravels the
complicated aspects of content analysis.
This best-selling book introduces you to the principles of sound, perception, audio technology and
systems. Whilst offering vital reading for audio students and trainee engineers, this guide is ideal
for anyone concerned with audio, sound and recording, beginners and professionals alike. Comprehensive
and easy to understand, this fifth edition is bang up to date, with expanded information on digital
audio principles, systems and applications, as well as an extensively updated chapter on MIDI and
synthetic audio control.
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